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Dear Planning Officer,

| am pleased to attach responses to the two redevelopment plans for the Mortlake Brewery Site and trust that they
will receive appropriate and fair-minded attention.

It is very difficult for me to do other than OBJECT to the proposals when | am keen to see a successful
redevelopment to re-establish a town centre for Mortlake. But the proposals fall far short of my expectations to
build back a thriving community in character with the riverside area and responding to the expectations of the
London Mayor in terms of social provisions.

Please be kind enough to acknowledge receipt of this input to your deliberations.

Regards,

William Mortimer




